



June 22, 2016

Ms. Tanya Park Councillor, Ward 13 London City Hall 314-300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario N6B 1Z2

Dear Ms. Park:

Re: Review of Western's Code of Student Conduct

I am writing to notify you that the Board of Governors has established an *ad hoc* committee to conduct a review of the University's *Code of Student Conduct*. The committee, which I chair, invites written and oral submissions from interested individuals within and outside the University community regarding the content of the *Code* or its implementation. The committee anticipates that it will submit its report to the Board of Governors in early 2017. The Code may be viewed at <a href="http://www.uwo.ca/univsec/pdf/board/code.pdf">http://www.uwo.ca/univsec/pdf/board/code.pdf</a>.

Written submissions should be addressed to me, c/o University Secretariat, Room 4101 Stevenson Hall, Western University, N6A 5B8, or sent to me at <a href="main.scott@uwo.ca">iain.scott@uwo.ca</a>. The deadline for receipt of written submissions is Friday, October 7, 2016. Individuals wishing to meet with the Committee should indicate this in their written submissions.

We welcome your input and have extended a similar invitation to our surrounding Neighbourhood Associations. I would ask you to share this letter with any other groups or individuals who may wish to provide input to this committee. Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Dean Iain Scott Faculty of Law